
Sunday 5th Speaker: Neil O’Boyle 

10:30: DCF Virtual Church Service available on-line here: 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/  

6:30pm: Virtual Anchor Youth: arranged by Nathan 

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual prayer: arranged by Graham 

Tuesday 9:00– 10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Webex: arranged by Mark 

5:30pm– Trustees’ Meeting via Zoom 

Wednesday 7-9pm: DNA Men’s group (Virtual meeting). 

Thursday 11:30-12:30: Virtual Prayer via Zoom (meeting may be only 40 
minutes): Arranged by Jane. 

8-10pm: DNA Women’s Group (Virtual Meeting). 

Friday 7-9pm: Virtual Men’s BBQ 

Saturday  

Sunday 12th 10:30: DCF Virtual Church Service. Easter Sunday. Mark Jones. 

Sunday 5th April 2020 

The Big Picture Part 3: Mark Jones 

 

This Week: 5th - 12th April 

 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  

Find us on Facebook 

Speaker: Neil O'Boyle   

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/
http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar


Notices 
 

 

 

 
Please join us on Sunday at 10:30am for our 

next Virtual Sunday Service. This Sunday we will 

be taking a virtual communion together, so 

please get ready for this by setting aside some 

bread and grape juice, or other drink if you do not have this. Let's not be 

religious about this. The spiritual act is remembering, not having the right type 

of bread, or a particular type of drink. Let's remember Ramon's challenging, yet 

liberating, message to us last year focussing on communion in the general 

context of eating together every day. Let's remember the almost mundane 

nature of what Jesus commanded, albeit loaded with spiritual significance. So, 

with this in mind, let's observe the context of 1 Corinthians 10:31 (So whether 

you eat or drink or whatever you do, do it all for the glory of God), when we 

practice 1 Corinthians 11:26 (For whenever you eat this 

bread and drink this cup, you proclaim the Lord’s death 

until he comes). Full instructions on what to do will be 

given on Sunday so this will still be reverent, and orderly. 

I hope and believe our sense of togetherness will be 

enhanced, not diminished, by this shared experience. 

Lent Building Fund: The Lent giving for the building fund up to today is £58750. 

There will be gift aid to claim of £4844. This is in addition to standing orders and 

regular giving to the building fund. Thank you for your support. 

If you have any words of encouragement, or prayer points, please email these 

to Jane (jane@soon.org.uk). She may share some of these in our on-line 

services or notice sheet. If you would like to include a video message of a story 

of something that God has done, please email these to the DCF office.  

Virtual Men’s BBQ!: Friday 10th April, 7-9pm. Mark will be 

sending out a link in next week’s notice sheet, and via emails 

to some individuals. 

Colin & Susan White have arrived safely back home, but they had to leave their 

car in Spain.  They would like to borrow one for the time being for any 

emergency with Colin.  It needs to be a car big enough for him 

to be able to get into, plus a wheelchair please.  Anyone who 

can help can either contact Colin, or the DCF office. Thanks. 

Lead ministers in Dawlish have met, and they decided to circulate 

prayer posters around the Churches. These are for anyone to print 

off and display in their window or front door as a way of showing 

love and support to the community. There are 3 to choose from. If 

you would like one of these to print and display, they can be 

download from the bottom of the “Covid-19 Support” page on our website. 

Perhaps people could provide a copy to those not online or without a printer. 

We’re really sorry to say that SPREE 2020 has now been officially cancelled. 

Their full announcement can be found on their website: www.spreesw.org. 

If you would like to join the SLT led prayer meeting at 9am on Tuesday 

morning,  go to www.webex.com, and click “join” 

With the prompt “enter the meeting information”, add: 140 785 597  

You will then be asked for a Password. Please contact the DCF office or Mark 

Jones for this. 

The Thursday prayer meeting will be via Zoom, which is free and easy to 

download. Please send Jane Larkman your email address if you would like her 

to invite you. 

From Vashti and Nathan: We have contacted Heatree 

this week and have managed to rearrange for the 

weekend of 16th-18th of October. We’re sorry if anyone 

who has previously booked can’t make the new date. A 

full refund is available. The same activities will be on offer, and there will be full 

disabled access to the accommodation. If anyone would like to come who isn’t 

already booked in, there is now a chance to join us. Please contact Vashti or 

Nathan for details. 


